
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH  SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
  MUSIC SELECTIONS: 

ENTRANCE HYMN 

PREPARATION HYMN 

COMMUNION HYMN 

RECESSIONAL HYMN 
 

   April 29, 2018 

   670 

   602 

   519 

   748S 

 
*It is the tradition of the church not to exit before the final hymn has been sung.  

9:00 AM – Children’s Sending:  May your holy word take root in them (us).  May your holy word bear fruit in them (us).  Plant your 

word within them (us), so that they (we) may grow. 
 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

APRIL 28TH, 2018 THROUGH MAY 6TH, 2018 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher before Mass 

and let them know you would like to bring up the gifts. 

 4-28 4:00 PM   Tom Girard – Juliana & Christopher 

Kremzier 

Giuseppe Rausa – Antonietta Zuppa 

Dora Antolovich – The Family 

 4-29 9:00 AM Wilhelm Schoch – Ruth Robin 

Josephine Riccio – Pat & Frank 

Rendaci 

Jack P. Harrison, Jr. – Phyllis Boyd 

Elizabeth DellaRatta – Phyllis Boyd 

 4-30 9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

 5-1 9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

 5-2 7:30 AM Regina Salinski - Debbie 

 5-3 7:30 AM Anthony J. Sabatello – Parishioners 

of St. Joseph’s 

 5-4 7:30 AM Mass 

 5-5 4:00 PM Emilia “Millie” Benny (1st 

Anniversary) – Pat Benny & Family 

Rosa & Angelo Zuppa – Antonietta 

Zuppa 

Ann Brazell (5th Anniversary) – The 

Family 

 5-6 9:00 AM Wilhelm Schoch – John & Mary 

Morrette 

Michael McCullough (7th 

Anniversary) – The Family 
 

 

          Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon. 4/30 Acts 14:5-18                                       Jn 14:21-26 

Tues. 5/1 Acts 14:19-28                                    Jn 14:27-31a 

Wed. 5/2 Acts 15:1-6                                         Jn 15:1-8 

Thur. 5/3 1 Cor 15:1-8                                       Jn 14:6-14 

Fri. 5/4 Acts 15:22-31                                    Jn 15:12-17 

Sat.  5/5 Acts 16:1-10                                      Jn 15:18-21 

Sun.  5/6 Acts 10:25-26, 34-35, 44-48  1Jn 4:7-10 

                                                             Jn 15:9-17 
 

 

 

 

 

 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS – MAY 5H AND 6TH,  2018 

        4:00 PM              9:00 AM 

LECTOR S. Janack R. Higgins 

CUP 1 M. Boniewski K. Sroczynski 

CUP 2 L. Neals A. Schnore 

BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

BREAD 2 D. Mayer T. Hyland 

BREAD 3 Deacon Deacon 

BREAD 4 J. Masi D. Hyland 

CUP 3 T. Neals J. Guzewich 

CUP 4 C. Gregoire L. DeSieno 

SERVER R. Jackson J. Rudolph 

SERVER  N. Smith 

GREETER M. Cybulski T. Grasso & M. Zuppa 

 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS 4/16-4/22/18 
OFFERTORY  $3,589.42 ENVELOPE USERS 103 

UTILITIES      204.00   

EVANGELIST      317.00   

DEBT REDUCTION          7.00   

YM RETREAT        75.00   

MOTHER’S DAY            5.00   

TOTAL INCOME $4,197.42 TOTAL EXPENSES $4,024.71 

Next weekend’s second collection will be our monthly 

Debt Reduction collection. 

 

There is a collection box in Holy Family 

Hall for the Frisoni Family who lost 

their home last week due to a 

devastating fire.  Peter Frisoni serves 

as Scotia’s Police Chief.  All donations will directly 

benefit the Frisoni family which includes five children.  

Thank you for your generosity. 

 

Remember in your prayers those 

members of our parish who are sick or 

suffering in any way, as well as those in 

hospitals and nursing homes and all of 

our shut-ins.  We also pray for family, 

friends and those who have died 

recently, especially Patricia Varno, 

Father Varno’s sister in law.  We also pray for men 

and women in our armed forces who are serving our 

country.      

 



FIFTH SUNDAY OF EASTER                                                                                                                APRIL 29,  2018 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

 

May 12, 2018, 10AM – 3PM,  Day of 

Reflection for Men & Women “Contemplative 

Creativity.”  Presenter:  Claudia Gregoire, 

OPA.  $30.00 includes lunch.  Attend this program 

and Friday evening’s presentation “Girls’ Night Out” 

with overnight option $80.00. Info/reservations call 

The Dominican Retreat & Conference Center at 518-

393-4169 Monday through Friday, 8:30 AM to 4:30 

PM, e-mail  dslcny@nybiz.rr.com or visit 

www.dslcny.org. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Thank you to all who made generous 

contributions and commitments last 

weekend to the May 6 Schenectady Crop 

Walk.  If you didn’t contribute and would like to, Jim 

Raymond will be in Holy Family Hall after the 4/29 

liturgy. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Please join us next Sunday after the 9 AM 

mass for coffee and pastries.   Come get 

to know some of your fellow parishioners! 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Our Tag & Treasure Sale is only 3 weeks 

away!  We will begin taking your donations 

on Tuesday, May 8th.  Dates & times of 

drop offs may be found in the recent 

Parish Newsletter and next weekend’s bulletin.  This is 

a HUGE undertaking that we need to pull together in 

less than 2 weeks of time ~ EVERYONE’s help is 

needed to make it a success.  While we certainly 

appreciate everyone’s donations of “treasures”, we 

also need your TIME.  Please make an effort to 

volunteer some hours for your church.  There are 

“pink” information sheets available in holy Family Hall 

as well as the back entrance.   
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

The Scotia Food Pantry is in special need of 

peanut butter, jelly, cereal & juice.  Please 

keep these items in mind when you are 

making a purchase for the food pantry.   Items may be 

placed in the “Food for the Needy” collection box in 

Holy Family Hall. 
 

Sponsor of the Week 
 

 

A sure sign of spring is the kick off of the 

Annual Bishop’s Appeal and our second 

collection this weekend is designated for 

that purpose.  Our assessment goal for 

2018 is $66,787.  We were successful in 

surpassing our goal in 2017 and we are looking 

forward to doing the same this year.  Many times we 

are asked “What is the money used for?”  Please refer 

to the brochure that was mailed to all registered 

parishioners (if you did not receive one, there are 

additional copies in Holy Family Hall & the back 

entrance).  This year’s theme is “It Starts With You!”  

In order for this campaign to be successful, we must 

all do our part ~ please make your pledge or give your 

gift TODAY!  You may also go online to 

www.TheBishopsAppeal.org to obtain more 

information or to make your commitment to the 2018 

Appeal.  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Included in your set of boxed envelopes is an 

envelope designated for “Mother’s Day”. This 

envelope may be used for a donation in honor 

or memory of all mothers.  From Mother’s Day until 

the end of May, these envelopes will be banded 

together and placed on the altar in memory & honor 

of all mothers.  There are additional envelopes 

available in Holy Family Hall & the back entrance. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

This weekend will be the last session for 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word until fall.  We 

would like to thank this year’s leaders:  

Kevin & Audra Burke, Kelly Burton, Michael 

& Kathy Burns, Janice John, Christina Klejsmyt and 

Ginger Zingelewicz.  Without these leaders, this 

program would not be possible.  In addition to these 

leaders, these young people assisted as well: Liam, 

John & Owen Burke, Jackie Durant & Mia Wood.  It is 

important to note that these young people (as well as 

Michael Burns) are enrolled in our Youth Ministry 

program ~ what a great example they have provided 

to our little ones the importance of faith in their lives.  

We would like to begin again shortly after Labor Day in 

September and are looking for additional parishioners 

who would be interested in helping with this program.  

Please contact Deb Griffith at the office (518-346-

2316) for more information on how to get involved 

and keep this important program going. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Raffle Tickets are available this weekend for 

the various $25 gift cards that are being 

raffled at the Tag & Treasure Sale.  Tickets 

are 50¢ each and you may choose which gift card you 

would like to win.  We are also selling 50/50 tickets at 

$1.00 each.  Winners for both raffles will be drawn at 

the conclusion of the sale on May 19th.    

 The Week Ahead 

Tues. 5/1 Re-igniting our Faith Campaign 

Meeting – 6:30PM - C 

Thurs. 5/3 Pastoral Council– 7PM - C 

Sat. 5/5 First Eucharist – 4PM - C 

mailto:dslcny@nybiz.rr.com
http://www.dslcny.org/
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